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Email: creekwatch@hotmail.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Governor,

I have not written before, but felt the need now. As a Professor of Business at an Upstate 
University, I am very disappointed in you.  This disappointment is in you and others who claimed 
to be TEA Party candidates and were going to improve our lives in SC, not continue the Obama 
agenda of fracturing our society.  It was an error on the part of all South Carolinian's to take you 
at your word that you would assuredly reduce government infringement in our lives.  I lived for 
over 10 years in Charleston and am amazed how quickly you submitted to the Liberals in the 
County and City for what has been a non-issue, the flag (see Harley-Davidson)  It is also 
apparent you are very much unaware of the earnest meaning it has in SC, respect your 
constituents not lobbyists and agitators.  You may want to begin to pack your bags and carpet 
bag to somewhere and try to obtain your political goals and objectives at others expense.  

Richard Gianni
creekwatch@hotmail.com
843.737.2906


